
」anuary 12, 2023

Tomas HaendIer

SiIver Heights DeveIopment, LLC

320 Post Road -Suite l15

Darien, C丁O6820

Dear Mr. Haendler,

As residents ofthe Stone Brook community, We are Writing in support ofyour proposed subdivision at

Intervale and Tum of River Road. After meeting with you and reviewing the plans, We are COmfortable

with the design and proposed Iandscaping. We feel thatthe singIe-fam時homes w川be an

improvement to the neighborhood and hope that the appiication w紺be favorably received by the

reviewing boards.

SincereIy
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